
 

 

  

River Bank Primary School, Bath Road, Luton LU3 1ES 

Telephone: 01582 531860    Email: info@riverbankprimary.org    Web: www.riverbankprimary.org 

Active Education Academy Trust is a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales Registered Office:  Floor 2, Apex House, 30-34 Upper George Street, Luton, LU1 2RD 

Registered Company Number: 07650619 (England and Wales) 

 

 

 

 

 

March 2023 

 
 
Dear parents and carers, 

 
Year 1 - Trip to Stockwood Discovery Centre 
 
We have an exciting opportunity to take children in Year 1 on an educational visit to Stockwood Discovery Centre. 
 
Children will be visiting Stockwood Discovery Centre on the following days -  
 
Wednesday 3rd May 2023 – Kingfisher, Sparrow and Robin class. 
Thursday 4th May 2023 – Wren and Lark class 
 
The children will leave school at 9.00am and return to school at 3.00pm.  
 
The visit enriches work linked to our history unit on ‘How have people’s lives changed in living memory’. Children will 
take part in educational workshops and explore the museum looking at different modes of transport through time. I 
am sure your child will enjoy the activities and gain a great deal from this experience.  This is an educational visit 
and it is important that all the children take part. 
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £7.00 per child towards travel and workshop expenses. Pupils who are 
entitled to pupil premium will not need to make a contribution.  Your contribution to the cost of the trip is essential. 
Without your support, we may not be able to offer such a valuable learning experience outside of school, which 
provides a varied and fun opportunity for our pupils to learn. In the event that we do not receive enough funds we 
may need to cancel. 

All pupils must wear the correct uniform and have a waterproof jacket and sensible walking shoes or trainers. The 
school will be providing a packed lunch. Please make sure your child brings in a water bottle. 

Please make your payment online along with your consent via  www.scopay.com no later than Friday 21st April 

2023. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Turner & Mrs Malik 
Year 1 Leaders 
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